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NO. 341

BULLETIN TO ALL MEMBERS:

-
RE: Northbrook Insurance Company
This cowpany has been used for surplus line writings as a non-admitted
insurer in California. The Insurance Department has advised that the
company has been admitted in the State effective March 7, 1975.
Please note that new and renewal business transacted with this insurer
on and after that date is to be handled as admitted insurance. Thus
there will be no filing with this office, and no California surplus
~ line tax or stamping fee.
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